
Tilden Mining Company L. C. 
The Clevelmd-Cliffs Iron C o m p ~ n y .  h l~nagc r  

United States Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission 
Region 111- Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Rd 
Iisle, I1 
60532-4352 

April 20,2005 

attn: Ms. Deborah Hersey 

Dear Ms Hersey, 

We wish to inform you of a change in Radiation Safety Officer at our operation. This change affects the 
following U.S.NRC Materials License: 21-26748-01 amendment no. 01. Effective immediately Walter John 
Lampi replaces the RSO listed on the license. A copy of Mr. Lampi’s RSO training certificate is enclosed. 

Further, be it known that: I, Walter John Lampi, have willingly accepted the appointnient of Radiation 
Safety Officer for the sites covered under the Material Licenses mentioned above. 

V.P. & General Manager 

P.O. Box 2000 Ishpeming, MI 49849-0901 906/475-3400 Fax: 906/475-3500 (Purchasing) 3592 (General Office! 
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